
Dear parent/ guardian, 

 

I am excited to say that we have managed to get tickets to see the English Literature GCSE set text of 

‘An Inspector Calls’. 

 

Where? Newcastle Theatre Royal 

When? Wednesday 23rd October 

How? Bus leaves school at 6.30pm prompt and will return students to school at approximately 

9.45pm. Please make arrangements for them to be escorted safely to and from school. 

Cost? School has subsidised the cost of the transport and the tickets, making it £12.50. 

Other details? Non- school uniform. Students may bring snacks (but ideally ones that can be eaten 

quietly during the performance!) 

 

Tickets are now limited as the trip was initially offered to Y10 students, so please give consent on 

ParentPay by Friday 13th September so that we can confirm numbers and secure your place, with 

the payment to be completed by Friday 17th October at the very latest. Please add any medical 

information that we may need to know to the notes box. 

 

Please do not hesitate to contact me should you have any questions. 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Dr Catherine Walton 

Assistant head teacher 

 


